
From: Sally Croft <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Neighbourhood plan 
 
I write to express my wish that the full plan for the old Dairy Crest site which I voted 
for in the referendum, is included in the Neighbourhood plan. 
It is a unique project and would deliver affordable housing which is so needed in the 
town; together with a carefully thought through flood defense plan which will become 
more and more of a requirement for the town as climate change increases; 
employment opportunities and so much more. 
So many of us in the town put so much energy into the plans for this development 
with care for the needs and the participation of everybody. It needs to be delivered in 
accordance with that plan and should be included in the neighbourhood plan in full. 
 
Thank you 
Warmly 
Sally Croft 
TQ9 5DW 


